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Dear «Forenames», 

Congratulations on being offered a place at St. Augustine’s.  

I know that this is a busy time for Year 6 pupils and I am sure that you are working very hard 
at primary school. Moving to high school is always an exciting time and sometimes it can be 
a bit worrying too. Over the next few months we will do our best to make your move to St. 
Augustine’s as easy as possible.  

 In June we have our New Intake Days where you will have a chance to experience 
some lessons at St. Augustine’s, meet some new friends and start to get to know 
your way around school. You will also have a chance to try the canteen and see 
some of our other facilities.  
 

 We have a New Intake Evening on 23rd June when you will meet your new Form 
Teacher while your parents receive important information about the school.  
 

 Last year we were able to offer pupils the opportunity to join us at our ‘Summer School’. 
Special funding was given to school to hold this event. We do not yet know whether 
this will take place this year but we will let you and your family know. 

St. Augustine’s is a very busy place with lots of lunchtime activities and after-school clubs; 
music, sport, dance, drama, pupil council and many others. I would encourage you to get 
involved in at least one of these activities when you start in September so that you get the 
most out of your time at school. You can get some idea of what goes on by visiting our website 
www.sarchs.com and looking at our newsletters.  

I would like to wish you a very happy final few months in your school and look forward to 
meeting you soon. Enclosed is a small gift from me which I hope you will use. You could even 
bring it to St. Augustine’s in September if there is any ink left!  

Best wishes, 

  

MR M WRIGHT 
Headteacher 
 


